
GRAND RAPIDS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

COFFEE WITH THE BOARD
MONDAY, APRIL 15    5:30 – 6:15 PM

The Grand Rapids Board of Education is piloting a new 
initiative to provide more opportunities for the public to 
engage in dialogue with the Board of Education. “Coffee 
with the Board” is a time where community members 
will be invited to meet and have conversation with board 
members outside of the formal confines of the regular 
board meetings.

The gatherings will include small groups of 4 or fewer 
board members with an open invitation to community 
members to attend the gatherings.

Franklin Campus Library Building
1331 Martin Luther King Jr St SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49506

Coffee with the Board 
opportunities will allow 

space for us to have 
conversations with our 

constituents.

-Kimberley Williams 
Board of Education President
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